
GLIDE COMMUNITY CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

June 21, 2016
President Donal Scott called this meeting to order; all Directors were present with the
exception of Nan Smith. 

Minutes:  The May minutes were approved as read.

Treasurer’s Report:  Was read and distributed by Helen Scott.  Beginning balance was
$30,402.99 with Income of $933.00 and Expenses of $3057.67.  Checkbook balance is
$28,278.31 and Bingo account holds $17,865.87.

Committee Reports:  

HVAC – Jim Smith and Donal Scott will meet with Addcox to change the thermostats  to
the Cloud. 

Landscaping Issues – We can get dirt for the corner of the Annex, but need to get a
backhoe to load it.

Unfinished Business:  Senior contract is signed and ready for files.  The new rent
amount is $599.00 a month. 

New Business:   None   

Announcements:  The next regular meeting will be July 19.  Meeting adjourned at 7:00
PM

Helen Scott
Acting Secretary


